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	Alabama Science Course of Study Draft Review

	The Alabama State Department of Education (ALSDE) is asking for public input on the current draft of the 2014 Alabama Course of Study: Science which includes Alabama's College- and Career-Ready Standards (CCRS) for science. These standards should provide Alabama's K-12 public school students with the highest level of rigor and challenge and enable them to graduate college- and career-ready for science.

Beginning January 5 through January 30, 2015, the public can view and provide feedback on the draft of the 2014 Alabama Course of Study: Science. The public review of the 2014 Alabama Course of Study: Science has two goals:

1. Engage the general public, parents, educators, business and industry, and civic leaders in a general review of the science course of study.

2. Increase awareness and understanding of the revised science standards.

To participate in the review process Click Here.
This information obtained from the Alabama Department of Education website.



